
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
03/16/2020 (1600) 
 

The Missouri Society for Respiratory Care (MoSRC) has been watching current 
recommendations from the WHO and CDC on the coronavirus (COVID-19).  We also realize 
that many of you have travel restrictions from your employer and/or are being asked to work due 
to increased census.  For these reasons the MoSRC is postponing the Annual Conference 
and Business Meeting until August 12-14.  We plan on moving all registrations to the August 
conference.  If you need to request a refund please use the following 
link:  http://www.mosrc.org/contact-us.html .  We are excited about this opportunity in the late 
summer.  Having the conference at the lake in the late summer will be a great time to celebrate 
humanity surviving the latest viral apocalypse!  Come celebrate and enjoy your time at the lake 
this summer!   Please do not make any room reservations until after March 25th as the resort is 
currently busy planning many details for our next conference.  Thank you for providing excellent 
respiratory care to patients in MO! 

 

Thank You,  

Christopher Cox 

President, Missouri Society for Respiratory Care  

http://www.mosrc.org/contact-us.html

